Monday, August 20, 2001

The Panel met Monday, August 20, to review catches of sockeye in test fisheries and escapement
information over the weekend. The run-sizes of Summer-run and Late-run remain at 5 million and
480,000 sockeye respectively. The Panel announced that all Panel Area Waters would remain closed
to commercial fishing.

The Panel will meet again Wednesday August 22, to review the progress of the sockeye and pink
salmon migration.



